
COLUMBIA RIVER COMPACT/JOINT STATE 

ACTION NOTICE 
Washington Department of Fish and Wildlife     August 27, 2014 

 

 

The Joint States met today to review the on-going Buoy 10 recreational fishery.   

 

No action was taken; the fishery will continue as scheduled under the current 

regulations. 

 
 

 

Future Hearings:  
A Compact/Joint State hearing is scheduled via teleconference for 1:00 p.m. Wednesday 

September 3 to review salmonid stock status and ongoing non-Indian fisheries.  An update on 

both commercial and recreational fisheries will be provided. Additional commercial periods 

and/or modifications to existing recreational regulations may be considered 


